
Stronger Rally is coming to Bendigo,
and you are invited!

Friday May 22, 2015
6-9pm

St Therese’s Church Hall, Cnr Albion and McMillan St, Kennington

ral-
ly.
BENDIGO

What is a Stronger Rally?

It is a time where young people meet together for dinner, music, testimonies, games 
and talks. 

An opportunity to be nourished, encouraged and equipped on your walk with Jesus.

And he who was seated on the throne said, “Behold, I am making all things new.” (REV 21:5)

@strongeryouth
strongeryouth.com#STRONGER2015

For more info, contact
Darcy

darcy.delosa@sandhurst.catholic.org.au
(03) 5445 3616


